
Chemical and Biological Engineering 
(ChBE) Faculty Self-Assesses 

& Re-Allocates Lab Space
For 20+ years, ChBE has been implementing 

this exemplary action.

In 2022, ChBE received a CU Green Labs Award for developing this 
departmental process which is resulting in more efficient use of lab space. 

Email greenlabs@colorado.edu to learn more and share your actions with us!
 

As research shifts directions, lab 
space needs change over time. 
ChBE periodically quantifies activity 
and re-allocates lab space. 

This optimizes the use of lab 
space which is one of the most 
energy-intensive campus spaces. 


